
 

 

 

Class Distribution Policy: Encouraging Inclusivity and Adaptability 

 

Dear UCA Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As many of you know, each new academic year 

brings a fresh start, offering students the chance to form new connections, meet 

different peers, and grow in diverse learning environments. The class distribution 

process is thoughtfully designed to support the varied needs of all our students. 
 

While we understand the personal wishes of students and families, we are unable to 

accommodate individual requests, as this would not align with our commitment to 

providing an equitable and balanced environment for all. Our focus remains on fostering 

essential social skills, adaptability, and resilience in every student. 
 

We believe it’s important that, by the time our students graduate, they do so as a unified 

class—one that has shared experiences and built lasting memories with a wide range of 

their peers. This not only strengthens their sense of belonging but also ensures they 

leave UCA with a deeper connection to their peers. 
 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we encourage students to 

embrace change, form bonds across the entire grade, and cultivate a sense of unity. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


